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TERMLY UPDATE 
Welcome to the Lionheart Educational Trust’s termly E-safety update! 
This is to support parents and students to stay safe online. 

This update will feature resources by the National Online Safety organisation, and these can also be found on our 
school websites.

A FREE ONLINE GUIDE ON SHARING INTIMATE IMAGES 
The sharing of intimate images online can be a dangerous avenue through which abusers seek to exploit children 
and young people, forcibly exposing them to explicit material, coercing them into sharing self-generated intimate 
images, and extorting them with the threat of sharing such images more widely. From reputational impact to 
potential blackmail or emotional distress, and even legal consequences, exposure to this harmful behaviour can 
have a severe impact.

It’s important to remember that the creation and distribution of explicit material featuring under-18s – even 
by the child themselves – is illegal under UK law. Our guide looks at the serious concerns associated with this 
behaviour, and lets parents and educators know how best to address these issues and protect young people.

This guide highlights the risks of exposure to the sharing of intimate images online, and details how best to 
safeguard young people from this practice.

Source: https://www.childline.org.uk

A FREE ONLINE GUIDE ABOUT POP UPS  
On the internet or on social media, it’s likely that you’ve come across the occasional pop-up – promising a great 
deal on some product or service, declaring that you’ve won some kind of prize, or making any other number of 
tempting claims. This marketing tactic has been around for almost 30 years and shows no signs of disappearing 
any time soon.

Unfortunately, pop-up advertising carries with it, various online safety risks, as we can never be certain where 
those links will take us or how legitimate their creators are. These ads can be especially risky for children and 
young people, who may not yet be able to look at such marketing with a critical eye. However, our free online 
safety guide will educate you on pop-ups, their associated risks, and how to safeguard yourself and young people 
from this phenomenon.

A FREE ONLINE GUIDE ABOUT ONLINE TROLLING 
The term “trolling” refers to sending hurtful or provocative comments – often done anonymously online – to 
provoke a reaction or cause emotional distress. Anonymity can embolden people into saying things they wouldn’t 
dare say in person. Euro 2024 and other tournaments tend to put an emphasis on this, with the abuse of both 
players and fans often increasing during such events. 
This free guide explores the phenomenon of online trolling, detailing its risks and letting you know how to 
safeguard children from this harmful behaviour. 
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